
John D. O'Toole 
Vice President 

Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc.  
4 Irving Place, New York, NY 10003 
Telephone (212) 460-2533 

June 9, 1986 

Re: Indian Point Unit No. 2 
Docket No. 50-247 

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

ATTN: Ms. Marylee Slosson, Project Manager 
PWR Project Directorate No. 3 
Division of PWR Licensing - A 

Dear Ms. Slosson: 

In our letter of June 18, 1985 we submitted an application to amend the 

Indian Point 2 Technical Specifications to delete the detailed 

description of the information to be included in the Monthly Operating 

Report. The proposed change requested adoption of the Standard Technical 

Specification format for the Monthly Operating Report.  

Your response in the letter dated March 17, 1986 requested that we 

provide our "commitment to continue use of the report format contained in 

the September 1977 letter".  

By this letter we commit to continue use of the format contained in the 

September 1977 letter including the "Narrative Summary".  

Ve truly yours, 

CC: Senior Resident Inspector 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Post Office Box 38 
Buchanan, New York 10511 
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